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Why we are changing: 

Due to vendor price increase, Munson Healthcare has switched suppliers of Rh Immune Globulin from 

Kedrion Rhogam to CSL Behring Rhophylac.  

What is changing: 

 Packaging: The Rhophylac will come in a box that has been opened by lab staff to inspect the vial 

before it is issued.  

 Inside that box will be another sealed package that contains the syringe. The sealed package will 

remain intact.  

Rhogam- discontinued product Rhophylac- Replacement product 

 
 

 

What is not changing: 

 Dose, testing required, availability and administration remain the same. 

When will the change occur? 

  Dependent on our current supply, staff can expect to see Rhophylac distributed as early as 

5/18/23.  

Questions: 

 Please contact your local Laboratory Blood Bank or Pharmacy with any questions.         


